MEMORANDUM

TO:

ЛМ DAMATO

FERNANDA MANOCHIO

FROM:

MR. GERALD BENAQUISTA

DATE:

May 6, 2014

RE:

<u>SENIOR SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS - UNION HIGH SCHOOL</u> GERALDINE MINIERI MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP FUND

There has been a change to the GERALDINE MINIERI MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP FUND. This year we will be offering only one \$125.00 award as we received one application. Please send check for \$125.00 only from the to the "Union High School Booster Association" account for a deserving students who intend to further their education.

Thank you,

Gerry Benaquista Elizabeth Esposito 908-851-6503